
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

July 18, 1955 

Stanolind Oil & Gas Company 
Oil and Gas Building 
Port Worthy Texas 

Gentlemen; 

We enclose a copy of Order R-657 issued on July 14, 1955, 
by the Oil Conservation Coamission in Case 900. which was heard 
at the May 18, 1955, hearing upon your coapany*s application. 

Very truly yours, 

WBM:brp 
Enclosure 

W. B. Macey 
Secretary - Director 


